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Welcome /Christina 
Welcome to all and welcome to Esben Flindt from SDU RIO.  
 
Research support, SDU RIO/ Esben Flindt 
RIO can offer classical, organizational and political support, national and international, and support to 
applications to Funds. RIO support researchers across the Faculties. Support to find money to small 
events, ex. workshops, not big events as a conference.  
 
Options for the Steering Group could be to talk about funding opportunities and basic collaborations 
across faculties.  
 
One of the biggest barriers for large funding applications is to establish the best team. RIO has a 
matchmaking tool that can lead to collaborations across the Faculties. This is a good way to share our 
knowledge and could be a useful exercise for the Arctic Network at SDU.   
 
The Steering Group will discuss the need to arrange a workshop with SDU RIO with a specific focus on 
Arctic collaboration across SDU. SDU RIO can also map publications and collaborations as they look 
now to inspire the focus of the network.  
 
Esben presented examples from SDU where SDU RIO has supported the development and process:  

- SDG Forum II 
- SDU Climate Centre.  
- SDU Translation Hub: The Translation Gap (lack of collaboration between wet and dry science) 

 
Approval of Minutes 16th June 2021 
If you have any comments, please send them to Jannie, jaol@sdu.dk 
 
 
 

Minutes 
Subject: Steering group – Arctic Network - SDU 
Date:  19th August 2021 – 1pm – 2pm 
Place: Online – Teams 
Participants: Christina Viskum Lytken Larsen, James Rogers, Julia  

Pahl, Danita Burke, Niels Vestergaard and Carolin Löscher 
Not present: Sebastian Mernild, Dewan Ashan, Anya 
Aarenstrup and Ulrik Pagh Schultz 

Minute taker: Jannie Olsen  
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 Side 2 

Update on UArctic 
The Steering group repeated their support to full membership of UArctic. Christina will continue the  
dialogue with Sebastian and Anya on the subject.  
 
Update from the FAF meeting 1th July 
The Minutes from the meeting has not been sent out yet. In the Appendices that are attached you will 
find platforms that are nice to know when you are doing field work in Greenland. There are at this point 
no general ethical guidelines for research in Greenland – only specific guidelines and a code of conduct 
for health research. 
 
News from the group and upcoming events 
SDU/DIAS has an Exhibition on the 1th September. The Arctic Ambassador will guest SDU/DIAS 
on the 23rd September. The invitation will be circulated in the network. [Danita will promote in her network 
on Twitter] 
 
Arctic Circle Assembly is coming up in Reykjavik in October and the Steering Committee will make an 
effort to reach out to SDU researchers visiting the conference to meet and greet.  
 
Greenland week of Science will be in Sisimiut on 1st-7th November and in Nuuk on 8th to 14th November 
 
UArctic Ph.d.-course: New Technology and Community Perspectives in Arctic Health Research. 
November 13-15 2021 in Nuuk and online. 
Link:https://research.uarctic.org/news/2021/8/apply-a-newphd-course-new-technology-and-community-

perspectives-in-arctic-health-research-13-15-nov-2021-in-nuuk-and-online 
 
AOB 
Anna-Sofie Skjervedal from Arctic Hub will guest us in the Steering Committee on the 6th October and 
talk about the newly established hub in Greenland.  
https://naalakkersuisut.gl/en/Naalakkersuisut/Departments/IKTIN/International-Arktisk-Hub 
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